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6th October 2020 

Dear Families 

Emergency COVID School Contact 

I hope my letter finds you well. I have set up an emergency out of hours number in which the school can be contacted if 

a member of your household, you or your child that attends the school, receives a positive test result outside school 

hours.  

A member of the senior team will be available to take your call and will advise you on the necessary actions that will 

need to be taken at a school level. 

The identity of the person who has received the positive result will remain confidential.  

Please do not use the contact number for any other purposes other than that mentioned above. 

The numbers on which the borders schools can be contacted are: 

Glebeland:    07593 564822 

Barnby & North Cove:  07593 564805 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs L Scott 

Academy Head 
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